LET'S MAKE A THANK YOU CARD!



Volume 1, No. 4



THANK YOU! THINK ABOUT SOMEONE WHO RECENTLY DID

SOMETHING KIND FOR YOU. MAYBE SOMEONE GAVE YOU A GIFT OR HELPED YOU WITH A SCHOOL PROJECT. NOW EXPRESS YOUR GRATITUDE BY MAKING HIM A THANK-YOU CARD. I STARTED IT FOR YOU. JUST DRAW AND COLOR A HEART UNDER THE WORD "THANK YOU". THEN SIGN YOUR NAME, CUT IT OUT AND MAIL IT. YOU'LL MAKE THEM SAY, "WOWZEEEE!"

AFTER YOU FINISH SENDING YOUR CARD, REMEMBER TO MARK "EXPRESS GRATITUDE" ON YOUR UNCLE DAN'S REPORT CARD!

Dear Uncle Dan,

How can I teach my child to express gratitude when my mother gives her a gift?

Shakira's Dad

Dear Shakira's Dad,

Tell your child how important it is to acknowledge others' kindnesses. When you prioritize doing so every time your child gets a gift from Grandma, the behavior becomes a habit! Practicing this habit helps your child get in touch with her feelings, develop social skills and helps her think about how your mother will feel when the picture or call is received.

Uncle Pan

2006

For more information and resources for parents please visit www.UncleDansReportCard.org.